

Dear Parent and Families,

As part of our celebration of Catholic Schools week at the end of the month, we would like to thank our volunteers. We are inviting all volunteers to be recognized at our school Mass on Wednesday January 30th at 9:15 a.m. There will be a small reception in the lower church following Mass.

We hope you will join us. The students of Saint James School would love to see the faces of the dedicated parents and family members who donate their time, talent and treasures to our school. We would like to personally thank you for all you do to help make Saint James School great!

If you are able to join us, please fill out the form below and return it to the main office by January 18, 2019. We look forward to seeing you there.

Name:	 	
Child(ren) & Grade:		